
From: Zack Bertges, March 22, 2023  

Hazard Mitigation Program Coordinator 

Code Compliance Official  

Town of Lyons, Colorado 

 

To whom it may concern, 

On behalf of the Town of Lyons, Colorado, we are happy to recommend the fire 
mitigation services of Goat Mowers, LLC. Lyons had the pleasure of working with Kimberly, Karl, 
and their goat herd last year and we were impressed with their expertise and dedication to 
their work, and by the overall ability of the goat herds to effectively mitigate areas that would 
otherwise be difficult to address by town staff.  

Goat Mowers, LLC is a unique organization that provides a valuable service in wildfire 
mitigation. The goat herd safely and efficiently clears various types of vegetation, brush, and 
other fire hazards from areas that are prone to wildfires. As a bonus, this eco-friendly approach 
not only reduces the risk of wildfires but also helps to maintain the natural ecosystem. 

We have witnessed firsthand the great impact that Goat Mowers, LLC has on the 
environment. Their work was thorough, efficient, and effective. Kimberly and Karl always 
ensured that the goats were safe and well-cared for during their work. They were also very 
friendly with our community and neighbors, and they communicated well with the town to 
ensure that our specific needs were met and that the job was completed. 

I highly recommend Goat Mowers, LLC to anyone who is looking for a reliable, eco-
friendly, and effective solution to wildfire mitigation. They are truly leaders in their field, and I 
am confident that they will exceed your expectations. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Zack Bertges 

 


